
 
From: The end is nigh The >  
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 10:45 AM 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Re: Application for a premises licence - MIK Treatz, 88 Bruce Grove, Tottenham, London 
N17 6UZ (WK/603165) 

 
Yes I believe so, as Mik Treatz is opening until 3am in the morning (and no other traders 
are).  
 
I have been past Mik Treatz several times in the evening and early hours and there are cars 
parked (and not parked) outside, obstructing the road, on the curb etc. In addition, there 
are hoards of scooters (Deliveroo etc) that park all over the pavement causing more rubbish. 
 
The increase of cars in the area has increased since Mik Treatz opened. I have reported 
these issues to councillors and requested speed bumps or similar be installed but nothing 
has been done. 
 
Regards 
 
Dwane. 
 
From: The end is nigh The end is nigh <theendisnigh2009@hotmail.co.uk>  
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 10:30 AM 
To: Licensing <licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Fw: Application for a premises licence - MIK Treatz, 88 Bruce Grove, Tottenham, London 
N17 6UZ (WK/603165) 
  
Hello, 
  
I am absolutely against the granting of a licence for Mik Treatz to sell alcohol. 
  
Ever since Mik Treatz opened for business, anti social behaviour on Forest Gardens and 
Woodside Gardens has increased - I have reported this to the council multiple times. 
  
There is a huge increase of; 
Loitering, aggressive groups of youths. 
Rubbish - (with Mik Treatz branding), broken glass. 
Drug use - gas cannisters all over the roads and footpath. 
Urinating/defacating in the street. 
Noise - load talking, shouting. 
Cars - many cars now come to this area, speeding. There have been two walls knocked down 
by out of control cars on Woodside Gardens, and my own car was written off due to an out 
of control car. In February of 2024. Three other cars on Forest Gardens have also been 
damaged. 
  
There is no need for Mik Treatz to sell alcohol, there are multiple other vendors selling 
alcohol on the same road. 
  
Once again, myself and other local residents are strongly against this. 
Regards 
  
Dwane. 
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